Jensen PTO Minutes 8.28.12 
‘Traci Haenzi called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.

PTO Minutes/Treasurers Report:
From now on, Meeting Minutes and the Treasurers Report will be placed on the Jensen PTO website (part of the school district site)

New Business/Important Dates:

We will plan to send a letter/invitation to parents for the next PTO meeting, since turnout was small for the meeting tonight. We also discussed sending a specific invitation to 1st grade parents, and calling all parents to remind them of the meeting.  At our next PTO meeting, we will discuss:  Fundraising, Bingo, open positions for PTO helpers, Teacher Appreciation, Fall Book Fair.  Also, Dr. Stillwell will present.

The Drive for Chrysler fundraiser, which was done on the day of the Jensen Burn was a HUGE success.  We made over $1300.00.

Homecoming parties are September 14th, 2012.  If anybody wants to volunteer to help, they need to be to the school at 2:45pm.  The PTO will pass out tattoos on the Friday of homecoming.  

For Homecoming/Grandparents day, we will put out our remaining shirts/visors for sale.  Chris Wessling was previously in charge of Jensne apparel, but has stepped down from this position. She worked with Competitive Edge.  Open PTO positions right now are:

Homeroom parties

Fundraising (co position with Traci Haenzi)
Apparel

Principals Report:  

Rolling Green’s carnival was a HUGE success.  They sold hot dogs, pizza, pop and water and cleared $5500.00.  They did an auction with every class doing their own “baskets.”  Idea for Jensen Fun Night:  Jensen would like to do a silent auction with baskets completed by each classroom.  Grandparents day is October 12th from 11:00-1:00pm.  Melody Dayton is the new Guidance Counselor.  At Jensen, we currently have 14 1:1 associates.  We have an iPad cart for use by teachers/students.  Civic Center field trips are all lined up, as well as the Silos and Smokestacks grant.  

Fundraising:  We will be doing Pizza Hut night again.  This is an easy fundraiser that we can do one time/month.  It will be the first Wed. of each month and the first one will be October 3rd, 2012.  We are also going to do “Shop and Share” with HyVee.  Once/month (the last weekend of every month), there will be forms to turn in to HyVee and we can get a percentage of sales for these weekends.  We will put these sheets on the webpage, as well as email the forms to parents.  

Clubs Choice:  We discussed having a pizza party and limo ride for the top prize.    

Other Fundraising ideas discussed:  Papa Murphys, Casey’s , $5 HyVee coupon books.  

Motion to Adjourn 

Traci Haenzi motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:05pm and Lisa Graalfs seconded.

The next PTO meeting will be Tuesday, September 25th, 2012 at 6:30pm.  
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